
A balanced reviewA balanced reviewA balanced reviewA balanced review
John LagerlowJohn LagerlowJohn LagerlowJohn Lagerlow         to: csg.review 26/04/2013 01:21 PM

History: This message has been replied to and forwarded .

Dear chief Scientist,

I write to urge that a balanced review of the coal seam mining industry be presented to the 
government and that information from the CSG industry not be relied upon as there is a 
substantial risk of a conflict of interest.

Sincerely,
John Lagerlow.


